Dear Church Devotional Group Members,

I hope this message finds you in great spirits and health. As we continue to grow in faith and
fellowship, your input is invaluable in shaping our devotional gatherings.

We would like to kindly request your feedback regarding our recent meetings. Your thoughts on
what has resonated with you, areas for improvement, and any suggestions for future topics would
be greatly appreciated.

Please take a moment to share your insights by responding to this email or speaking with me
directly after our next meeting. Your opinions matter and will help us create a more enriching
experience for everyone.

Thank you for your time and commitment to our group. We look forward to hearing from you
soon!

In Christ's love,
[Your Name]

[Your Position/Role]
[Church Name]
[Contact Information]



